
 
 
 
 

SLGM is proud to partner with the Women in Local Government Administration (WILGA) working group, a cross-Canada initiative designed to unite 
and empower women in local government through awareness, education, and networking. In collaboration with CAMA, Alberta Municipalities, 
CivicInfo BC, the Local Government Administration Association of Alberta, and the Society of Local Government Managers, WILGA is creating 
meaningful opportunities for connection and growth. 

Join us for the Third Annual International Women’s Day Webinar on Friday, March 7, 2025, at 1:00 p.m. EST, featuring the theme Accelerate Action. 
This year’s esteemed panel includes CAMA Members: 

• Heather Nelson-Smith, CAO, District of Port Hardy, BC 

• Laura Swain, CAO, Parkland County, AB 

• Ann Mitchell, CAO, City of Medicine Hat, AB 

The session will be facilitated by Tracey Lorenson, whose expertise in local government, legal, governance, HR, and coaching brings invaluable 
insights to this discussion.  Daena Douglas, Human Resources Consultant will also join the conversation. 

Don’t miss this opportunity to explore the critical role of initiative in achieving gender equality. All are welcome and space is limited for this free 
webinar —register today! Stay tuned for more details! 

 

https://abmunis-ca.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_ouTSz5pYTCWz9EN_9iSylg

